
May 5th, 10:10am - Senior Meeting: ALL Seniors MUST attend

A L L  T H E  T H I N G S  Y O U  N E E D  T O  K N O W  B U T  Y O U R  S E N I O R  F O R G O T  T O  T E L L  Y O U

2025 GrAd Gazette

All lunch and fee balances need to be paid in full by graduation

April 22nd - Cap & Gown pick up. Seniors can pick up their Cap & Gown in the
commons during lunch on this day. They will also be available until the ceremony
in Student Services. **Fee must be paid prior to pick up**

Seniors: Please take Exit Survey located in your Google Classroom

May 23rd - Seniors last day of school

Fee: $55 covers the cost of cap/gown, flower & professional picture at the
ceremony. Payments can be made through eFunds. Due by May 15th

May 30th, 9:00am - Ceremony Practice @ SCHS Fieldhouse. Class picnic to follow

Motto: Only those who will risk going too far

 can possibly find out how far one can go. ~ T. S. Eliot

Song: Good Riddance (Time of Your Life) 

By: Green Day

Flower: Red Lily

Ushers: Mr. Fiorito, Mrs. Glover, 

Mr. Herrala, Mr. Jefson & Mrs. Mattson
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Angie Van Den Heuvel, Student Services, 920-833-2306, ext. 431

May 19th - Grad panel



THE CEREMONY
Sunday, June 1, 2025 @ 2:00 pm

Seymour Thunder Fieldhouse

Graduation Caps: May be decorated (school appropriate). Please put grad’s name on
the inside of cap so you can find it after the celebration. 

General Seating: Each graduate will receive 10 tickets total. Every person (including
small children, and babies in car seats or on laps) need a ticket (this is due to the
fire code).

Reserved Seating: There will be limited seating available on the floor for guests who
are unable to climb the bleachers. A reserve seat includes an accompanying
individual. These seats are included in your ticket count.
Students can stop in or call Student Services 833-2306, ext. 431 to have reserved
seating for their guests.  
**Reserved seats are organized by the Student’s last name**

Ceremony tickets: If your family does not plan to use all the tickets, please return
what you don’t need, we will pay them forward. 
If you need extra, email avdh@seymour.k12.wi.us. You will be put on a wait list. If
any become available, you will be contacted. Feel free to swap with those in need.

Diplomas: Students will receive an empty diploma cover at the ceremony.  Actual
diploma certificates MUST be picked up in the lobby after the ceremony. 

STUDENTS:STUDENTS: Report to the Fieldhouse no later than 1:30 PM Report to the Fieldhouse no later than 1:30 PM on June 1st. on June 1st.

Ticket Pick Up: May 16th & 17th during lunch. After that day, tickets will be
available in Student Services. Only the student may pick up tickets.


